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Dannielle Threlfall – School of Computer Science Rep  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Still improving communication between students and staff. Creating a better relationship 
between the course reps so that there is continuous communication, so that we can work as a 
team. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

This past month has been a successful month. There has been excellent communication 
between students and staff. Issues that have arisen have been sorted quickly, meaning that 
the Subject Committee Meeting was relatively short and successful. 

Plans for next month 

 
To improve communication between the postgraduate students and ourselves. 

 


